
 

Joint Parish Planning 

A message from the  
Parish Name Subcommittee 

The Parish Name Subcommittee has 
reviewed over 360 submitted names. 
After careful consideration, the top 5 
names have been gathered and will 
be offered for a second round of 
selection.  

Beginning on September 7th, a new 
ballot will be available for the 
selection of a new Parish name.  

Thank you again for your suggestions. 

 


